
 

BRIEF REPORT ON: Panel Discussion - DeVX E Chai 

1. Title  Panel Discussion - DeVX E Chai 

2. Objective of an Event 
To provides platform to express ideas 
and view of recent technological 
Developments from domain experts. 

3. About an Event 

During the event, expert shared various 
Insights on Creativity and Innovation.  
He also explained that creativity is 
Inseparable from an individual. 
Creativity is expected from all, but 
Seldom spark is ignited for any 
creativity.  Also Panel discussion was 
planned by three experts who have 
created their own path and have become 
the successful entrepreneurs. They 
shared with us the difficulties they faced, 
practical challenges and management 
side of the business. 
 

4. Expert 

Brinda Vasani 
Samir Rajani 
Tanvi Gadoya 
Marmik Bhatt 

5. Date 16/09/2023 

6. Timing/Duration 6 pm Onwards 

7. Venue 
DevX, 3rd Floor, A Wing, Om9Square, 
Besides Marwadi Building, Nanamava 
Circle, Rajkot 

8. Category of Event Panel Discussion  

9. No. of Participants 15+ 

 
10. 
 

Patrons 

Prof. (Dr.) Sandeep Sancheti – Provost   
Dr. Rajendrasinh B Jadeja – Dean R&D  
Mr. Naresh Jadeja – Registrar  
Dr. Amit Sata – Associate Dean 

11. Coordinators 
Mr. Parag Solanki  
Ms. Krupali Saholia 

12. Schedule 10:00 am onwards 



 

13. Creative Annexure I 

14. Glimpses of Event Annexure II 

15. Involving Agencies Annexure III 

 
  



 

Annexure I: Creative 
 
 



 

Annexure II: Glimpses of Event 
 

 
 



 

 
 
 
 
Annexure III: Involving Agencies 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
  




